
 

for $ 50.00 in cash.   

So, we did GOOD!  I 

hope everyone had 

fun.  I heard of only 

one crash, with no 

one seriously hurt.  

Special 

congratulations to 

STACIE 

HARDAGE, who 

had been riding only 

a few miles a day, as 

she completed the 32 

mile course.  Way to 

go, Stacie. 

My thanks to 

everyone who 

participated in the 

Hale on Wheels 2010 

ride.  We had a total 

of 188 riders register 

for the event, 

including 16 of our  

members:  Brad 

Andrews, Jeff 

Earhart, Tomas 

Estrada, Tim and 

Stacie Hardage, 

Adam Henthorn, 

Randy Kaufman, 

Ernesto Luevano, 

Edgar, Guadalupe 

and Gabriel 

Martinez, Martin 

Montalvo and his 

son, Abraham, 

Hilario Moreno, Jack 

Nichols, and Ross 

Schott.  And one of 

our members, Jeff 

Earhart, won the 

grand prize of           

$ 250.00 in cash, and 

Ross Schott won the 

raffle at rest stop 6 

Special points of 

interest: 

 Hale on Wheels 

Report   

 Next Meeting on 

October 21, 2010, at 

7 PM at the Justice 

Center to Elect 

Officers for 2011 

HALE ON WHEELS RIDE REPORT 

 

 

  Let’s have a meeting in October and elect officers for 2011.  I think we should have a 

President, Vice-President, Secretary-Treasurer, and Newsletter Editor.  If you would like 

to nominate someone for an office, please contact that person first to make sure they will 

serve as such.  Also, I think we should consider whether we want to try to meet during 

the winter months or not meet again until next March or April. 

 

Newsletter No. 5 

Hale on Wheels Cycling Club 

WEBSITE: www.haleonwheelsbikeclub.com 

September 22, 2010 

NEXT MEETING TO ELECT OFFICERS FOR 2011 



Page 2 
Hale on Wheels Pictures 


